
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Leap Into Literacy begins this week!  Please look for the light gold (buff) sheets in your 
child’s homework folder.  J  It is in a plastic sleeve so it doesn’t get lost. 
 

If your child forgot their school library book last week, they were unable to get a new 
one.  Please have your child keep it in the library bag and in their backpack when they 
are not reading it.  That way it will always be there when we go to the library.  Last 
week we had 3 books missing.  Oh, no!  Let’s try to get 100% of our library books 
returned on time this week!  Have your child keep it in the library bag so that 
food/drinks do not spill on it! 

 

          Love, 
         Mrs. Hofmann 
 

¶ PICTURE DAY will be Tuesday, 
October 8th. 
 
¶ Fri. Oct. 25th 6:30-8:30pm 

PTA Harvest Festival 
 
 

¶ MONDAYS – 
Homework Folders DUE 

 

¶ WEDNESDAY ENVELOPES 
need to be returned empty each 
Thursday.  If you still have it, please 
return it to me. 
 

¶ THURSDAYS –  
Laneview Spirit Wear Day 

(Laneview Leopard Shirts/Sweatshirts) 
 

¶ LIBRARY DAY is Friday 
(please keep library books 

in library bag  & in backpacks) 
 
 

 

Thank you to all the parents who have 
joined PTA!  Our PTA has a donation 
and membership drive going on right 
now.  PTA supports many school wide 

programs!  
 
 

This Week’s News: 
 

Notes & Reminders: 
 

Upcoming Events: 
: 

 

¶  Cases of Cup of Noodles 
(to sell at Harvest Festival) 

 

¶  Cases of Frito Lay variety snack size 
chips 

(to sell at Harvest Festival) 
 

¶  Cases of Bottles of water 
(to sell at Harvest Festival) 

 

¶  Volunteers to help at Harvest Festival 
on Fri. Oct. 25th 6:30-8:30pm 

(half hour shifts) 
 

Donations: 
 

September 30, 2019 
 


